April 18, 2021



Jennifer Goad
Executive Director
Mountain Resorts Branch
510-175 2nd Avenue
Kamloops B.C. V2C 5W1
Jennifer.Goad@gov.bc.ca

Dear Jennifer,

I'm avidly involved in the sport of tennis. Having played at an International level and NCAA Division 1 tennis in the United States and representing Singapore in the Davis Cup, I can attest to the value of having top sports facilities to foster the development of world class athletes.

Consequently, I can see that with the development of BMVR, it will undoubtedly bring a significant impact to not only the First Nations community and economic impact to British Columbia to the valley but a strong impact in developing the next level of world class athletes in the sport of skiing creating the next generation of winter sports athletes.

Having lived in Vancouver, I can see the advantage this project development will have for the entire region and the province of British Columbia and I fully encourage the government to support it.

Please accept this letter of support for Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project.

Sincerely,

Gerald Yung

Co-owner of Westwood Tennis Club

2367 Arbot Road, Nanaimo, B.C. V9R 6S9

E-mail: <u>info@westwoodlake.com</u>
Website: www.westwoodlake.com

Phone: 250-753-2866

Fax: 250-753-9683